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NEW CHAIRMAN AND VICE CHAIRMAN FOR THE PARISH COUNCIL 

At the Annual Meeting of the Parish Council on 24th May Cllr. Ian O’Donoghue and Cllr. Paul Morgan were 
elected as Chairman and Vice Chairman respectively.  The council welcomed them to their new roles and gave 
a vote of thanks to the retiring Chairman and Vice Chairman, Cllr. Ken Morris and Cllr. Terence Rathbone, for 
their hard work and dedication.  Both councillors remain on the council and are active members of its 
committees and hold appointments on external bodies as well as liaison roles. 

FULL-FIBRE INTERNET A POSSIBILITY IN GOOSTREY 

The Parish Council welcomes the interest recently shown in Goostrey by a telecoms company, raising the 
possibility of high speed internet connections for residents. 

PARISH COUNCIL MEETINGS – Did you know that members of the public are welcome to attend our meetings 
which are held in the Village Hall?  Time is set aside at our monthly Parish Council meetings for you to have 
your say and ask questions. 

All meeting notices will be displayed on the notice boards at the Village Hall and on the corner of Bank View 
and Main Road and on the website at https://goostreyparishcouncil.gov.uk 
 

• Finance Committee Meeting –  5th July 2022 at 7.30pm 

• Amenities Committee Meeting – 6th July 2022 at 7.30pm  
 

There will not be a Parish Council Meeting in July this year, instead it will take place on 16th August. 
 

PARISH OFFICE OPENING HOURS AND CONTACT DETAILS - The Parish Office is open from 1pm-4pm on a 
Monday, Wednesday, and Friday.  Phone 01477 535825 (answerphone out of office hours) or, in an emergency call 
the Clerk on 07726 460477.   

VILLAGE HALL CONTACT DETAILS - villagehall.goostreypc@gmail.com or 07425 511680. 
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